
Share Your Perspective

To learn more about the survey, 
use the QR code or visit:  

wipps.org/UWfreespeech

UW Students: Share your perspective by taking the...

...“Student Perceptions of  
Campus Free Speech Survey”
The University of Wisconsin System Administration is 
releasing a survey that gives students an opportunity to 
share their experiences, perspective, and perception of free 
speech on UW Campuses.
The “Student Perceptions of Campus Free Speech Survey” is open from 
April 7 to May 6, 2022. Check your campus email for an official survey link 

from your campus administration. To participate, you must be a currently 

enrolled undergraduate student at a University of Wisconsin campus. 

For questions, concerns, or assistance – please reach out to us at 
info@wipps.org. Learn more at wipps.org/UWfreespeech. 


